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Executive Head: Mr S Gynn
Head of School: Mrs S Le-Doux-Lucas
Our Ref: Admin/Letters/Merger of PLT CELT let June18
Tuesday 26th June 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Merger of Peninsula Learning Trust and Newquay Education Trust

You may be aware that, since 2016, Luxulyan C.P. School has been working collaboratively with 7 other local schools as part of the Peninsula Learning Trust. 

I am writing to inform you that PLT have recently been granted permission from the Regional Schools’ Commissioner to merge with the Newquay Education Trust (NET). This Trust will be known as Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) and will officially come into being on the 1st September 2019. CELT will be a cross-phase Trust of young people aged 3 to 19 with a pupil population in excess of 7000. 

Parents should be reassured that we believe that this merger will bring with it even more opportunities for professional development, collaboration and school improvement.  Ultimately, we see CELT as a beacon of great practice and positive outcomes for all our children, irrespective of their starting points.

There will be no changes to the ethos of our school, the school uniform or the school day as a result of this merger.

During the academic year 2018/2019, Paul Towe will remain as PLT CEO. I will continue in my role as Head of School and Mr Stewart Gynn will continue in his role as Executive Head at Luxulyan School. I will, of course, keep you informed of any further updates as they arise.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs. Suzanne Le-Doux-Lucas,

Head of School

Luxulyan C.P School
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